
Our amazing Forest School Team have very kindly offered to run a
session for us. We are very excited, all the Brook Infant children

who have visited the woods with the bell tents and fire pit have had
an incredible experience. 

We would ask that if your child would like to be a part of this
session that they have wellies and waterproofs in school for that

day.  Juniors can drop their bits to us in the morning or will have to
take them to school and bring them with us back to Brook Infant.  It

will be worth it, to enjoy the festive fun in the woods.

BROOK INFANT SCHOOL
BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL

CLUB 
CHRISTMAS EXTRAVAGANZA

https://brook.childcare-online-booking.co.uk/

brookclubbookings@brookinfant.school

01293 886521 (School Office)

Monday 14th December
Forest Festive Fun

We are planning three fun filled end of term Christmas days full of
Merriment, Joy and Ice cream!



Wednesday 16th December
Magical Movie night

A time for rest, popcorn and Christmas Movie Magic.
Rounding the winter term off with a sparkly flourish.

 This afternoon will be full of party games, music, dancing and a
special treat of party food and ice cream!

Tuesday 15th December
Christmas Party



If your child would like to join us for all or one of our special 
sessions please book early so we can cater and staff the afternoons.

A very Merry Christmas to you and  your families, from 
Brook Infants Breakfast and After School Club. 

Booking your session

To book your sessions or manage your account, please go to:

https://brook.childcare-online-booking.co.uk/ 

Our new website

We have launched our new school website.  Remember you can now see all of our
weekly planning, food menus, newsletters and terms of reference as well as book
your sessions, please go to:

www.brookinfant.school


